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We need fair and transparent elections in Oregon. 

We have poor leadership in this state. Oregon used to be a beautiful state, we’ve 

become sanctuary everything. We’ve become a confused state, that no longer has 

any respect for what used to be a beautiful state with clean streets and woods. 

I don’t trust mail in voting, we need to go back to in person voting with Citizenship, 

and ID show of proof! 


